Please fill out and return to the Lyon County Extension Office 2632 W. Highway 50, Emporia, KS 66801 or fax 620-341-3228 or email rgordon@ksu.edu or lycoext@ksu.edu by April 16th
Name of Participating Organization: _______________________________________    Keep it a Safe
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Address: ____________________________________________________

City __________________ State _________  Zip: ______________________                 
Contact phone number______________________________
Email address ______________________
We are so excited about the return of Keep It a Safe Summer (KISS) and especially happy that you will be there as a participant on Wednesday May 23rd  at the Anderson Building on the Lyon County Fairgrounds
To make sure that we reserve the right amount of space for you and have you located where it most benefits your activities, etc., please complete the form and return to us either through email (preferred) or snail mail.

The standard booth space consists of one 8’ table with 2 chairs.  Tables will be provided.
Do you prefer your booth to be inside ______  or outside_________?

Will you need electricity for your booth?  Yes_______   No _______

(Participants must bring their own extension cords)

Is the standard booth space sufficient?  Yes ______  No  ________

Each booth is asked to provide an activity to attract attendees to your booth.  What activity will you be doing? (Briefly explain) ________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

We intend to have prize drawings at the end of the evening.  Would your organization like to donate a prize for a drawing? Yes ______   No ________

(Participants may have prize drawings at their booth, if they prefer)                                                                                               
Participants may begin setting up any time after 2:00pm on the day of the event.  Booths need to be ready at 5:00 pm and should be manned until 7:30pm, then they can be taken down after 7:30 and tables and chairs will need to be returned to storage area.  Prize drawings will begin at 7:00pm. We plan to have a volunteer meeting at 4:15 pm.
If you have any questions prior to the event, please contact us.  

We look forward to the fun on Wednesday  May 23rd!

